Breton, Mary B

From: Laurie Wagner <lwqualitigs@yahoo.com>

Sent: Friday, August 18, 2023 1:28 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: EPA Introduction to the Advanced clean trucks rule

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

| am calling out the EPA and this unconstitutional idea that they can force me to drive an electric vehicle in lieu of my gas powered truck at any time in the
future! | worked hard and paid for my vehicle and I'll be dammed you will take that away from me! | will not be stuck down some country road with a dead
battery nor do | support how the lithium is mined or the amount of power that will be needed to charge these buzzards. No to this crazy power grabbing bogus
idea!

please respond that you received my emai.
Respectfully and very concerned,
Laurie L. Wagner

Pittston, Maine

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android




